

Kongens Lyngby 12 September 2017

Mr David Mok Director Furen International School 345 Old Nelson Road Singapore 758692

Dear Mr David Mok,

I am pleased to confirm that the Technical University of Denmark (DTU) is happy to consider applications from qualified students from Furen International School for admission into undergraduate programmes at DTU.

To be eligible to apply for admission consideration, students will need to meet the admission requirements as outlined on our website. DTU currently offers one BSc taught exclusively in English. The admission requirements and information on the application process can be found here: http://www.dtu.dk/english/Education/Bachelor-BEng-and-BSc-/General-Engineering#admission-and-deadlines.

The application deadline is 15 March at noon. All applicants for the BSc in General Engineering who have to apply through quota 3 (please find more information on the link above) will have to fulfil all admission requirements by 1 April. Applicants with an EU citizenship or residence permit in Denmark will be considered for conditional admission.

We look forward to receiving applications from suitable candidates from Furen International School.

Kind regards,

Jørgen Jensen

Director

Office for Study Programmes and Student Affairs

Technical University of Denmark